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Appendix D

From: McNeely, Rose

Sent: 19 July 200914:34

To: Pardy, Richard
I

Cc: Lowe, Matthew \

Subject: RP/KAC 126/RS

Hi Richard
Firstly, my response to your letter regarding Parking issues on Queensway,
I have the need to go in this area for a meeting on Hallam Rd, I have always found the area badly congested with excessive
parking, although I know that we are unable to control all, as cars are taxed etc, I have to say that som-e are parking in an
unreasonable manner, visibility to leave junctions is sometimes an issue as well as cars parking on corners of junctions. I know
that Sgt Rupert Chang has recently sent the PCSO's up there to try and help out and I believe a few have beeh ticketed, but
they can't go up every day so some other solution needs to be considered.

Secondly, could someone give me an update on the Boston Castle Grove scenario as soon as possible as I have a
Neighbourhood Watch meeting to attend at 6.45pm on Monday 20th July ( sorry for the short timescale) if someone could e-
mail me with an update in time for tomorrow night that would be great.

Thirdly, at our Ward meeting on Thursday night a member who lives on Moorgate Rd asked if consideration could be given for
3 s,olal powered speed camera (the type that light up with a speed warning) to be installed towards the area where the speed
limit changes from 40mph to 30mph as he feels people are ignoring the change and the road is becoming dangerous to cross.

I look forward to your response on these issues.
Kind Regards

Councillor Rose McNeely
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